ORIGINAL SENT BY 

Certified US Mail

January 30, 2009

Governor Chris Gregoire

Office of the Governor

PO Box 40002

Olympia, WA 98504-0002

Re:  Formal Demand for a Complete, Thorough and Transparent Investigation of Jo Savage’s Death in the RPS Parking Garage (Spokane PD Report #06-10161)

Dear Governor Gregoire:

Please see my attached letters to Sheriff Knezovich, Chief Kirpatrick, and Attorney General Rob McKenna that are self-explanatory.  For the reasons I outline in these letters, I request that you direct Attorney General McKenna to takeover this investigation of the death of Jo Savage [RCW 43.10.232].

Sincerely,

Det. Ron Wright (Retired)

3327 N. Indian Trail Rd., PMB 135

Spokane, WA 99208

951-233-0710 (cell)

nar9350@gmail.com
Attachments:
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